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SA LIBRARY ACHIEVER OF 
THE YEAR AWARD 2011

Proudly sponsored by

ExLibns
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The South Australian Library Achiever of the Year 
Award will be held again in 2011 and has grown in 
presence and stature over time to be a pinnacle event 
in the South Australian Library community calendar.

This award aims to:
• encourage recognition of a person working in any 

sector of the library and information profession in 
South Australia

• provide an opportunity to promote innovation 
and excellence within the library and information 
profession

• raise the profile of the profession

Nominations are now open and the award is very 
proudly sponsored by Ex Libris. Criteria, conditions of 
entry and nomination form are available at www.alia. 
org.au/awards/merit/sa.laoty/

And don't forget to join us for the presentation 
in the evening of the 15 November 2011 at the 
State Library of South Australia to celebrate these 
achievements.

Do joint use, colocated or 
shared services figure in 

your school, public, T A FE  or 
university library’s future?

T h e  c h a n c e s  a r e  t h a t  in c r e a s i n g l y  t h e y  w i l l  
-  l e a r n  w h y  a n d  h o w

C O N N E C T I O N  A N D  

C O N V E R G E N C E :  
SEC O N D  IN TERN ATIO N AL 

C O N FER EN C E ON JO IN T U SE  
LIB R A R IES

A d e la id e , S o u th  A u s t ra lia  
3 -4  N o v e m b e r 2 0 1 1
Optional tour of joint use libraries 2  November 201 1  

Provisional program and registration form  available at 

www.auslib.com.au

a l ia  n a t io n a l  a d v is o r y  c o n g r e s s

O C T O B E R  “ N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 1

The National Advisory Congress is an important 
part of the Association's planning process and is part 
of our constitution. It provides an annual opportunity 
for ALIA members and directors to come together to 
discuss policies, issues and other ALIA matters. It is 
also an opportunity for members to provide feedback 
on a variety of issues and identify issues needing to 
be addressed by the Association.

In 2011, the National Advisory Congress will 
discuss the topic The Future o f  the Profession.

The Board also welcomes participation from 
personal and institutional members, advisory 
committees and self-nominating groups.

Details regarding the discussion points, dates and 
locations will be made available soon at www.alia. 
org.au /governance/nac.
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